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WELCOME TO 

ROSIE AND LIAM
WHO BOTH STARTED IN THE 
KOHAKA NEST THIS WEEK

RĀTĀ UPDATE
Rātā have been learning 
about Chinese New Year. We 
learnt that red means good 
luck, that it was the year of 
the dragon, and that people 
give red envelopes with 
money inside which is called 
Hong bao. We also had a go 
at doing some Chinese 
writing and made banners 
which we hung above the 
door way to keep the good 
luck in.  Rātā also made some 
chinese drums and then had a 
mini Chinese parade outside 
playing our drums. 



Kia tūtura, kia kite, kia mahi katahi - To explore, discover, and learn together

Mahia te mahi o tō ake kākau - Do things from the heart


	 	 	 E kumanu ana - We care	  E ako ana - We learn

	 	 	 E āhei ana - We Can   		  E mahi kātahi ana - We are


Kia ora koutou from Tāmaki Makaurau Auckland

Just a quick message from me this week. Yesterday I spent an inspiring morning at Sylvia Park 
School hearing about, and seeing their curriculum in action, as well as their journey around 
bilingual education. Today I am looking forward to travelling by ferry to Beach Haven School to 
learn about their environmental rejuvenation project that their kura and community have been 
working on.   On Friday, I am attending a seminar on how we can make our school welcoming for 
Former Refugee whānau. I am feeling very grateful to have this rich opportunity and know this will 
have lots of positive impact on our kura.

On Monday night I attended the PTA Annual General Meeting and subsequent meeting afterwards. 
I would like to thank those who were able to attend these meetings. Congratulations to the 
following on their appointment: President - Olivia Hills, Vice-president - Sumanth Surenden, 
Treasurer - Sarah Goudie, and Secretary - Jenna Slade. It is wonderful to have these four 
dedicated people in their roles again this year. Thank you also to those who have agreed to join 
the PTA Executive. I know they will work extremely hard to raise much-needed funds for our 
school.

Our first Hui Whānau will be   held on Tuesday next week. This is a valuable opportunity to bring 
whānau members together, strengthen whanaukataka (relationships), and make important 
decisions that affect our tamariki.

Hei kona mai i roto i kā mihi, Goodbye for now and thanks. 

GARETH TAYLOR


PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 



***LUNCH REMINDERS***
Mondays (Kōhaka Nest and Te Kahere)  
and Fridays (Kā Manu) - Heat’n’Eats (please 
put in tub in the office reception area)

Tuesdays - Txt My Lunch - order via text 020 
40256004 and internet bank payment

Wednesdays  - Subway - Go to Subway 
website.


Thursdays - Sushi - order via KINDO


SUMMER SPORTS
PLAYERS OF THE DAY

Futsal
Sparks - Lucy (Mānuka)

Hurricanes - Heba (Kororā)
Comets- George (Kōhaka)

Comets - Keira (Rātā) -13th Feb 
Aces - Josh (Tūī) - 14th Feb
Aces - (Kororā) - 21st Feb

Touch
Kōwhai - Chloe (Kōwhai)
Kakariki - Abby (Kororā)



SECONDHAND UNIFORM 
Over recent weeks, our Second Hand Uniform 
Shop ladies have processed a lot of uniform 
items that came in during, and after the holiday 
period so there is great stock available at the 
moment.


If you have a New Entrant or younger child, they 
have a good supply of Size 4 skorts, along with 
polo shirts, polar fleeces and sports tops in at 
the moment. 


There are also a number of items, including 
skorts, available in bigger girls sizes.


If you are interested in viewing or purchasing 
any secondhand items, please get in touch with 
Sally, 027 7376649 to arrange a time to meet up 
with her at school.


Payment for items  is at the office by cash or 
EFTPOS.


DATES TO REMEMBER

TERM 1
Tues 27 Feb - Hui Whānau Meeting, 7.00pm

Wed 28 Feb - BOT Meeting, 7.00pm
Fri 8 March - Pizza/Own Clothes Day 
Mon 11 & Tues 12 March - EPRO8

Fri 15 March - Lit Quiz, DNI, 11-2.30pm
Mon 18 March - PTA Meeting, 7.00pm 
Tues 19 March - BOT Meeting, 7.00pm
Mon 25 March - Otago Anniversary Day

Fri 29 March-Tues 2 April - Easter
Wed 10 April - EPRO8, DNI, 10-2.30pm

Fri 5 April - Saus Sizzle/Own Clothes Day 
Fri 12 April - last day of Term 1

TERM 2 2024
Mon 29 April- First day of Term 2
Fri 31 May - Teacher Only Day
Mon 3 June - King’s Birthday

Last day of school year 2024 - 
Wed 18 December 

SCHOOL POLICY INFORMATION
School Docs Access

V i s i t t h e w e b s i t e -    h t t p : / /
grantsbraes.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.html.  
Enter the username (grantsbraes) and p/wd 
(gbparents).  

HEAD LICE 
Head lice are out and about again 
around the school!


Please regularly check your children’s 
heads for eggs or ‘live’ head lice.  If 
eggs/live are found, please treat before 
sending your child back to school. 

The key is also to COMB, 
COMB, COMB through 
the hair and extract the 
lice and eggs - 

Doing this for at least 1/2 
hour at a time usually ensures they 
disappear.


Please also remember to regularly wash 
all the bedding, particularly when there 
is evidence of head lice.


http://grantsbraes
http://grantsbraes
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